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18-29th Apr - Scholastic 
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News from the Library

A message from the Principal
Dear MES Families,

ILEARN testing for grade 3-5 (not practice) begins next week. Make sure to send 
your  kiddos with snacks and a water bottle! 

Look for TravelTalk with Dr. Parker HERE.

Have a great weekend!

Stephanie
Stephanie

Parents! We need book fair volunteers!! Help us celebrate reading by 
supporting our upcoming Scholastic BOGO Book Fair on April 18-29. The first 
week, students will preview the books during fixed library times; the second 
week students will be able to purchase books. Please do not send students 
with money the first week as cash registers will not be set up. Parents, if you 
are interested in working at the book fair, please sign up using: MES Book 
Fair Volunteers

Volunteers Needed! Hosting a book fair is rewarding, but it takes many hours 
of pre-planning and organization. If you are interested in volunteering for our 
Scholastic BOGO Book Fair during the week of April 18-29, please sign up here:  
MES Scholastic Book Fair Volunteers

Also, we are looking for a parent interested in being a book fair “co-sponsor” 
with Mrs. Price. Duties include:  pre-planning dates, contacting parent 
volunteers, dedicating an entire week of training parents on the register 
and/or helping students make good choices, helping with restock orders and 
finally, being there on the last day to tear down the book fair. It’s a lot of work 
for one person, and we would appreciate someone who is willing to dive in and 
help create a book fair that students will remember for years to come. If 
interested, please email dana.hochstedler@mvcsc.k12.in.us at your earliest 
convenience.

https://www.mvcsc.k12.in.us/News/1546#sthash.zqtknCG9.dpbs
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080A48ABAA2EA1FB6-2022
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080A48ABAA2EA1FB6-20221
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080A48ABAA2EA1FB6-20221
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080A48ABAA2EA1FB6-20221
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080A48ABAA2EA1FB6-20221
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        Out of District/Transfer Students

All current out-of-district/transfer students must have an application submitted to attend Mt. Vernon in 
2022-2023. Once a Marauder, always a Marauder (unless there are major discipline or attendance 
issues). However, parents/guardians must submit an application for each child during one of the two 
windows to continue to attend Mt. Vernon in 2022-2023. The application will be live during those two 
windows and located in the news article on www.mvcsc.k12.in.us. 

Window 1 - Friday, April 15 at 4 p.m. through Monday, April 25 at 8 a.m.
Window 2 - Friday, May 6 at 4 p.m. through Monday, May 16 at 8 a.m.

Have a wonderful Easter weekend!

Voting

Mt.Vernon Community School Corporation is a voting location for this year's primary election. 
Registered voters can vote at the administration building beginning Monday, April 18th. Please see the 
polling hours below. (MVCSC Administrative Service Center, 1806 W. State Road 234, Fortville, IN 46040 - 

the entrance faces the MVMS track) 

Monday through Friday, April 18 - 22 from 8:00 AM to 2:00 PM
Saturday, April 23 from 8:00 AM to 3:00 PM

Monday through Friday, April 25 - 29 from 8:00 AM to 2:00 PM
Saturday, April 30 from 8:00 AM to 3:00 PM

Tuesday, May 3 from 6:00 AM to 6:00 PM

http://www.mvcsc.k12.in.us/


Teacher appreciation

DIY Night










21- HomeMade Dwelling 
Deadline is 4/19 to register



29- MES bowling night 5-10pm

@ Strike Force Lane 
Greenfield IN






For our Teachers!

Follow us on Facebook:
McCordsville Elementary PTO
Email: mespto@mvcsc.k12.in.us 

MES PTO
weekly
newsletter 25

Get on and reserve your spot
for to create something

amazing @ Handmade Dwelling



20% will get donated
back to MES 



https://handmadedwellin

g.square.site/open-
workshops

Please send in
cards, thank yous,

or pictures for
your favorite staff
members! Label
envelope to PTO






April



Add a subheading

We have lots of fun things
planned for Teacher

Appreciation Week (May 2-
6th). If you aren't receiving

PTO emails and would like to
be involved please email PTO

Sign up Genius







 



Bowling
N I G H T

Strike Force Lanes
1539 W Main St,

Greenfield, IN 46140

A P R I L  2 9 T H

*Tickets will be delivered to your child's class room the week of the event

Pre Order tickets by April 22nd to
ensure your lane! 



$50 for 1 lane (two games and

shoes for up to 6 people)

Sign up genius Cheddar Up



1st day school
supplies

F O R  Y O U R  S C H O O L  S U P P L I E S  P U R C H A S E

DELIVERED TO

CLASS ON

BEFORE 1ST DAY!




